
 

 

Code of conduct for Parents/Visitors 
 
 

Schools should be places where students, staff, parents, careers, volunteers and 
visitors to the school should feel safe and happy. 
 
Ensuring Collector Public School remains a pleasant and safe place for all is the 
responsibility of all who enter the school grounds. 
 
A code of conduct ensures that everyone who visits the school site is able to do so in a 
safe and harmonious manner and to ensure students, staff, parents, carers, volunteers 
and visitors are not subjected to inappropriate, unacceptable or aggressive 
behaviours. 
 
The Collector Public School – School Code is designed to assist in providing the best 
possible environment for our students to learn, our teachers to teach and the school 
community to engage in a positive way. 
 
The Inclosed Lands Protection Act (1901) and its Amendments can be enacted if the 
School Code is deemed to have been breached. 
 
Behaviour that will not be tolerated in our school grounds, and may see the provisions 
under the Act being followed includes: 
 

 Actual physical assaults or threatened physical assault on students, staff, 
parents, carers, volunteers, visitors or community members at the school or 
during the course of school activities; 

 Behaviour in the presence of students, staff, parents, carers, volunteers or other 
visitors to the school that causes alarm or concern to the students, staff, 
parents, carers, volunteers or other visitor; 

 Use of offensive language (i.e. swearing) in the presence of  students, staff, 
parents, carers, volunteers or other visitors; 

 Any interruptions to the learning environment of the school such as entering 
classrooms without permission. 

 
Your co-operation is sought in maintaining a safe and happy school environment. 
 
 


